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Thank you, Mr. President,

We welcome the delegation of Djibouti to the 30th session of the UPR Working Group. 
We note with interest the way in which Government of Djibouti has incorporated into its policies the recommendations of the last UPR cycle.
Turkmenistan gives a positive assessment to the adoption of the long-term national strategy as an effective measure and takes note of the importance of the National gender policy for the period 2012–2015, National Strategic Action Plan for Children in Djibouti, Master Plan for Education 2013–2019, National Health Development Plan 2009–2019, and National housing policy and “Zero Slum” programme.

To conclude Turkmenistan further recommends:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]To harmonize gender equality for guaranteeing their equal rights.


We wish successful UPR cycle to the delegation of Djibouti.

Thank you, Mr. President.
